
130.1 general control requirement revisions;
A manual dimming requirement for interior spaces will limit the design team’s flexibility, as well
as an owner’s flexibility, to choose how much individual control is desired for occupants in a
space. It is not obvious whether this manual dimming requirement would save energy compared
to the building automated control settings, and so should not be included in the code.

Outdoor lighting
Outdoor lighting power allowance has been reduced dramatically (~40%). This is probably a
good change, which will push more developers to use LEDs. Guidelines for color temperature
and CRI should also be considered, without providing too much limitation as to available
products and price point.
Outdoor lighting zone LZ0 has been added, and will define spaces that cannot have any lighting
[the allowable lighting load is 0W]. A better description of what spaces will fall into this category
will allow for comments/concerns to be voiced.
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